
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2016/44 
 
 

Biodiesel  

Exported from the United States of America 

Expiry of Anti-Dumping Measures 

 
Anti-dumping measures, including dumping and countervailing duties, on biodiesel 
exported from the United States of America (USA) were initially imposed by public 
notice on 18 April 2011 by the then Minister for Home Affairs following consideration of 
Trade Measures Report No. 163.  

 
On 13 July 2015, the Commissioner of the Anti-Dumping Commission (the 
Commissioner) published a notice in The Australian newspaper, in accordance with 
subsection 269ZHB(1) of the Customs Act 1901, inviting certain persons to apply to the 
Commissioner for the continuation of anti-dumping measures by 11 September 2015. 

 
As no application was received, the anti-dumping measures applying to Biodiesel 
exported from the USA expired on 18 April 2016. Therefore, on and from 19 April 2016 
anti-dumping measures no longer apply. 

 
Enquiries about this notice should be made to the Anti-Dumping Commission on 
telephone number 13 28 46 or +61 2 6213 6000 (outside Australia), facsimile (03) 8539 
2499 or +61 3 8539 2499 (outside Australia) or email at 
clientsupport@adcommission.gov.au. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dale Seymour 
Commissioner  
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 
18 April 2016 
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